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What is a Comprehensive Plan?

The Dauphin County Comprehensive Plan, “Growing Together,” establishes an overall 
vision for the future of Dauphin County. The Comprehensive Plan, prepared by 
the Dauphin County Planning 
Commission, sets the direction and 
identifies the goals for the County’s 
community, environmental and 
economic initiatives. But, beyond 
stating the goals, this Comprehensive 
Plan seeks to be an “Implementable 
Plan” by outlining and establishing the 
methods, actions and accounting for 
progress toward meeting the goals.

How is it different from a municipal 
comprehensive plan?

The County Comprehensive Plan is 
meant to provide overall guidance for 
the key issues that impact all of the residents of Dauphin County. Municipal plans, which 
are to be generally consistent with the County’s plan, provide more detailed analysis 
on localized issues and concerns. Both plans provide policy guidance for elected and 
appointed officials and neither are regulatory in nature.

What is the status of the plan?

The plan is currently in the draft phase, undergoing review from residents, municipalities, 
school districts, adjacent counties and other stakeholders. The goal is to secure input 

from all of these groups by Memorial Day 2017, 
enabling the County Commissioners to adopt the plan 
by the Summer or Fall of this year.

How can I be part of the planning process?

The draft plan is available at:
www.dauphincountycompplan.org

The website has a “Contact Us” form to submit 
any questions or comments. If you prefer to talk to 
someone about the planning process or content, feel 
free to use the contact information provided below.

For questions or more info, please contact:

Jerry Duke
gduke@tcrpc-pa.org

717-234-2639, ext. 21

Steve Deck
sdeck@tcrpc-pa.org

717-234-2639, ext. 17

Dauphin County Commissioners: Jeff Haste, Mike Pries, George P. Hartwick, III


